
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council                      

 

From:  Councilor Wright 

 

Date:  October 2023 

 

Subject: Report for October 2023 

 

 

Councilor Wright Council Appointments:      

Education Liaison 

New Horizons Liaison 

Prince George Treaty Advisory Committee  

Deputy Mayor (August 1, 2024 – October 31, 2024) 

 

Alternate For:  

Mining Liaison 

Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation Liaison 

Asset Management Committee 

Chamber of Commerce Liaison 

Alternate Director for Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 

Alternate Member of Northern Development Initiative Trust’s Regional Advisory Committee   

 

Education Liaison Activities: 

 

Date: Activity: 

 

October 17, 

2023 

Met with the Mackenzie Secondary School Leadership class about 

establishing a Youth Leadership Council to advise Council on issues 

facing youth in Mackenzie.  

October 19, 

2023 

Attended monthly information session from Foundry BC in role as 

Family and Youth Ambassador. This month's topic was allyship and 

youth engagement.  

October 25, 

2023 

Meeting with Foundry FYAP Co-hort to start designing a project based 

on an ‘Integrated Youth Services’ framework.  

October 27, 

2023 

Volunteered during the Morfee PAC’s first movie night, hosted at 

Morfee Elementary.  

October 27, 

2023 

Meeting at Mackenzie Secondary School with SD57 Principals, 

representatives from both the Morfee and MSS PAC’s and District of 



Mackenzie staff over Joint-Use Agreement between SD57 and District 

of Mackenzie.  

 

 

New Horizons Liaison Activities:  

October 25, 

2023 

Attended the New Horizon’s stakeholder meeting as Council Liaison. 

 

Alternate(s) Role Activities: 

 

Activities Not Related to a Council Appointment: 

October 16, 

2023 

Attended Mackenzie Community PCN table hosted by NIRD BC. 

October 18, 

2023 

Participated in Business Walks organized by the District. Talked to 7 

different businesses about their experiences operating in Mackenzie.  

October 19, 

2023 

Attended the Chamber of Commerce’s monthly luncheon at the 

Legion. This month's guest speaker was Sherri Flavel from Community 

Futures of Fraser-Fort George, where she gave a presentation on 

business succession planning.  

October 24, 

2023 

Meeting with local resident around issues with motorized outdoor 

recreation vehicles using and damaging non-motorized trails.  

October 24, 

2023 

Represented MLA Mike Morris and Mackenzie Community Services at 

Job Fair hosted by WorkBC at the CNC Event Space.  

October 27, 

2023 

Meeting with District staff over a federal grant application, in role as 

Youth Ambassador within this program.  

October 29, 

2023 

Walked the new section of the Azan Tunneh between the Valleyview 

Apartments and Little Mac Ski Area with Mayor Atkinson and two 

residents to hear concerns about accessibility and future trail planning.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councilor Wright  

 

 

 


